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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MUFFIN HOUSE CAFÉ 

296 WASHINGTON STREET 
REQUEST FOR A COMMON VICTUALLER LICENSE 

M.G.L. CHAPTER 140, SECTION 2 
 

 
The SELECT BOARD, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a remote public hearing on Monday, June 6, 2022 at 
6:00 PM.  The public hearing will be a remote meeting through Zoom due to the COVID-19 state of emergency and 
in compliance with the Governor’s March 12, 2020, Executive Order suspending certain provisions of the Open 
Meeting Law MGL C. 30A, §18 and extended on June 16, 2021 to April 1, 2022, and further extended on February 
15, 2022 to July 15, 2022. Those wishing to participate are encouraged to use Zoom. 
 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89534499663?pwd=K2RqUEFBU2JaQzd0cmQ5OHFQTVBXZz09 

Passcode: 000664 

 

Or Telephone: 

US: +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 

6833  or 833 548 0282 (Toll Free) or 877 853 5257 (Toll Free) or 888 475 4499 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0276 (Toll Free) 

Webinar ID: 895 3449 9663 

 
The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a request from the Muffin House Café for a Common Victualler 
License at 296 Washington Street, Westwood, Massachusetts.  You are being notified as an owner of real estate 
abutting such undertaking, as determined by the last preceding assessment for taxation. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of 
Selectmen.   
 
Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator Karyn Flynn 781-767-6344. 
 
 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
Robert R. Gotti, Chair 
Michael F. Walsh 
Marianne LeBlanc Cummings 
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